
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
MAY 19, 2016 

 
Chairman Walter called the meeting to order in the Board of Health Office at 6 PM with 
Mr. Hevy and Mr. Kiley also present. 
 
Mr. Hevy moved, and Mr. Kiley seconded, a motion to approve the minutes of May 10, 
2016 as revised by Mr. Hevy. (Attachment #1)  So voted.   
 
The Selectmen reviewed a request by Time Out for an outdoor entertainment license for 
Memorial Day, May 30th.  (Attachment #2)  Mr. Hevy moved, and Mr. Kiley seconded, a 
motion to approve the license.  So voted.   
 
The Selectmen reviewed a request to transfer $2,975.00 into the Tree Warden’s 
account to cover a deficit.  (Attachment #3)  There was discussion about the need to put 
more than $5,000.00 into this account each year, and the need for the Tree Warden to 
reserve some of his funds for later in the fiscal year, and not spend all of his money over 
the summer.  Mr. Hevy moved, and Mr. Kiley seconded, a motion to approve the 
transfer.  So voted.   
 
A request from the Highway Superintendent to purchase a new street sweeper was 
referred to the May 31st agenda.  
 
The Selectmen reviewed FY17 budget requests.  It was agreed to level fund salaries for 
now.  A form from the Town Accountant was filled out with the Selectmen’s 
recommendations for various accounts.  (Attachment #4)  The Selectmen plan to meet 
with the Finance Committee tomorrow night to review the budget recommendations.   
 
There being no further business, at 8:45 PM Mr. Hevy moved, and Mr. Kiley seconded, 
a motion to adjourn.  So voted. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Leslie Scott Burton 
Administrative Assistant  
 
 


